TUSCOLA COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 125 W. LINCOLN ST, CARO, MICHIGAN 48723

Phone: 989-672-3700 Fax: 989-672-4011 Email: tcplanning@tuscolacounty.org

Public Hearing Minutes January 2023 Wednesday, January 4, 2023

Chairman L. Kester called a regular meeting of a Public Hearing of the County of Tuscola, MI Planning Commission, held at the H.H. Purdy Building Board Room, 125 W. Lincoln St., Caro, MI 48723, on Thursday, December 1, 2022, to order at 5:20 PM local time.

Present In-Person: Rick Boylan, Lonnie Kester, Al Pearsall, Jane Rymarczyk, Heidi Stark.

Planning Commissioners Absent: Robert McKay, Don Wellington

Others Present In-Person: None

Chairman Kester explained the purpose of the Public Hearing was to collect public comment on the proposed update to the County Development Plan.

Public Comment

No in-person public comment was offered. No public comment via e-mail was received No public comment via US Mail was received. Planning Commission members offered no comment.

Adjournment

Motion by Boylan, seconded by Rymarczyk to adjourn the Public Hearing at 5:26 PM.

Lonnie Kester, Chairperson